Any Departure from
INCHES IN SHIP. Approved Plans to

r

Copy of letter received from Messrs Capper, Alexander & COYae,y

&

LONDON E.C.3.,  dated 29th December, 1926.

__fThe Secretary,

hYR W Lloyd's Register of Shipping,

71, "Fenchurch Stui,
London R.C.3.

Pear 8ir,

S.8. No. 369,

With reference to the above vessel building by

......

srs Robert Duncan & Co. Ltd., Port Glasgow, on our behalf,

ease note that we wish the After Hold Bulkhead kept forward

B shown on the Builders' plans (forming the after end of the
i“*p Tank) and we also desire the 'tween deck portion of the

lkhead to be omitted entirely as we require this arrangement

ir the purposes of our trade.

Yours faithfully,
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